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From: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 12:10 PM


To: Howard.Brown; Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal; Cathy Marcinkevage


Cc: J. Stuart; Kristin Begun - NOAA Affiliate


Subject: Update from Jeff S. on Delta Effects


Some of you may have received a VM with a similar update, but I talked with Jeff this morning and told him I'd


pass on this update.


Jeff is on leave this week. He has his work laptop with him, but has not been able to connect his laptop to the


hotel wifi. He will check e-mail occasionally on his phone.


The Delta Division had a lot of project components -- as organized in Table 4-6, 12 primary components and 16


additional components. Update on status is provided below and in the attached; let's discuss at the check-

in meeting or later today.


 14 of those components are on track to be complete by 3/28/19 (see green highlights in the attached


annotated excerpt of Table 4-6).


 6 site-specific project components need help to be completed (see pink highlights in the attached


annotated excerpt of Table 4-6).


 8 programmatic/AM components (most with minimal description) also need help to by completed (see


blue highlights in the attached annotated excerpt of Table 4-6).


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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